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I would like to object to this planning application for the following reasons:

1) This is a conservation area, and the design that has been put forward is completely out of character 

with that area. The facade design is second-rate and not well though out. The new building mass will 

significantly impose upon Leverton Place, a Victorian cobbled street. If the proposal goes ahead the 

enlarged building will seriously reduce light levels and change the quality of the lane.

2) The new large windows  will also mean a lot less privacy in the neighbouring houses on Leverton 

Street and Leverton Place. 

I am particularly concerned about the new large windows looking towards the back of the houses on 

Leighton Road. We frequently experience problems with noise and intrusion from the existing roof 

terrace. I do not think permission should be given for first floor-roof terraces so close to neighbouring 

houses.

I request that the application is refused planning permission.

Yours faithfully

Bridget Freer

5 Leighton Road

5 Leighton Road

London

NW5 2QD
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